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Orama Public School 
Together in friendship we learn 

Week 10 Newsletter 
Giinagay,   
 
UNE Discovery Day – Tomorrow is the big day! We’re 
looking forward to hosting our UNE scientist 
facilitators, along with our friends from Repton and 
Raleigh Public Schools. A big thank you to the P&C 
for organising the lunch orders – a massive effort!    
 
Attendance – Attached to this week’s newsletter is 
your child’s attendance report for Term 3. Regular 
attendance at school is hugely important for 
optimal learning and a sense of wellbeing. We 
know it can be harder on some days and appreciate 
that extra bit of effort required to help your child get 
ready for school. A big congratulations to those 
students in the Green Category 1!   
 
Bike Week Term 4 Week 1 - During the first week 
of Term 4, we’ll once again be holding our bike 
week program. Students are invited to bring their 
bikes and helmets to school to participate in a 
number of fun challenges that aim to increase their 
bike skills and safety awareness. Families are 
welcome to drop bikes in on the last weekend of the holidays if needed.  
 
Dolphin Marine Conservation Park – An exciting day was had by all 
as students in Learning Space 1 went on an excursion to Dolphin 
Marine Conservation Park this week to complement their learning 
in science. Thank you to those parents who assisted with transport 
and to Miss KD and Miss Fletcher for 
organising the excursion. What a 
wonderful experience!  
 
Greg Inglis NRL – Well done to Kye, 
Caelan and Leo for participating in the 
Greg Inglis Gala Day with their friends 

Week 10 Class Attendance – We 
are aiming for 90% or more!!  
 

LS1 92% 
LS2 80% 
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from Repton PS. The boys played with 
enthusiasm and grit in multiple games 
throughout the day. We’re proud to see 
our students represent Orama Public 
School so well.  

 
Orama Awards - 
Congratulations to our 
Giidany and Winda award 
recipients from today. These 
awards acknowledged a 
sustained commitment to 
our school values across 
multiple years.   
 
Term Wrap – What a 
pleasure it has been to 
experience the term here at 
Orama Public School. I’d like 
to sincerely thank the staff 
and community for all the 
positive contributions you’ve 
made in the lives of our young people. We are looking forward to starting Term 4 
and continuing each student’s learning journey.  
 

 
Darrundang (Thank you) 

Luke Stanley                           
Relieving Principal  


